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October 1, 2020 

 

Idaho was recently awarded a 3rd year of funding for the State Opioid Response grant and with 

this funding we are looking to develop/support community recovery support services programs.  

 

Please click below to see the Funding Opportunity Announcement for Recovery Support 

Services, and feel free to forward the link to any partners or agencies/organizations that you 

think would benefit from this funding opportunity.  Click here to view the Recovery Support 

Services funding opportunity announcement.  

 

The announcement is also posted on the DHW IROC webpage, found here.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mindy Oldenkamp; 

Mindy.Oldenkamp@dhw.idaho.gov.  

 

 

https://healthandwelfare.idaho.gov/Portals/0/Medical/SUD/IROC/Recovery%20Support%20Services%20Funding%20Opportunity%20Announcment.pdf
https://healthandwelfare.idaho.gov/Medical/SubstanceUseDisorders/AccessIROCServices/IROC/tabid/1728/Default.aspx
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